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Resumption of Operation at No. 1 Unit of Isogo Thermal Power Plant 
 

 

   Electric Power Development Co., Ltd. (hereinafter, “J-POWER”) hereby announces that operation of 

the No. 1 unit of the Isogo Thermal Power Plant (location: Isogo-ku, Yokohama, Kanagawa Prefecture, 

rated unit output: 600MW) resumed yesterday, March 18, after being suspended on Thursday, March 15 (as 

announced in a news release on the same day) due to a steam leak from the steam boiler attemperator. After 

completion of repair work on the area where the steam leak was confirmed and an inspection of other 

similar areas, operation of the unit resumed at 3:00 yesterday afternoon. 

   J-POWER will continue to make every effort to ensure the safe operation of its power plants.   

  

 


